The Olga Lengyel Institute
58 East 79th St., #2F
New York, N.Y. 10075

(212) 249-5384
www.toli.us

Dear teacher,

First of all we would like to thank you for your dedication and commitment to teaching your
students the human rights values and the history of the Holocaust. We find your project very
interesting and hence The Olga Lengyel Institute is offering you a grant of the equivalent of
3008$ to put your project into practice.

The Olga Lengyel Institute (TOLI) is a New York-based public charitable institution that
provides professional development to inspire and sustain educators teaching about the
Holocaust, other genocides, and human rights in the United States and in Europe. Since
2018 we are organizing summer seminars for teachers on Holocaust Education and Human
Rights in Poland. Every year, between 30 and 35 people from across Poland gather to learn
from internationally renowned lecturers, to interact with survivors and to think creatively and
collaboratively about how to teach the Holocaust and social justice. Following the seminar
the participants have the opportunity to apply for a grant to implement educational/social
projects, to implement what they learned in the seminar and to create wider networks of
people committed to learning about the Holocaust and acting for social justice. Pawet
Kalinowski recently submitted an application for a project entitled “Treblinka -Podroz ku
Pamieci” and was awarded a grant of the equivalent of 300$ to implement the project
according to the objectives and activities described in the application.

Best regards, Oana Sandu Nestian The Olga Lengyel Institute

58E 79th Street, New York, NY 10075

Email: onestian@tolinstitute.org

Website: www.tolinstitute.org Katarzyna taziuk, Country Coordinator, Poland
zprzeszlosciawprzyszlosc@gmail.com



